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Election Results

To all individuals who ran for elected office the 4th Texas congratulates you
and is thankful for your desire to lead our organization and your effort to seek
office.

The executive board went uncontested this year as previously elected members
stepped down from their post, and newly elected members assumed their role.
One temporary position was established in the absence of our treasure Judie
Gondek. Larry O'Donnell will assume responsibility of making deposits for the
organization while Judie and Richard are on their western winter excursion.
Remember that all dues must be paid in order to be a member. If you do not
intend on mailing them to Judie's home please be sure to bring them to

the February 6th meeting.

The following are the executive board for 2015:
President - David Difatta

Vice President - Denise Devoe

Treasurer - Judie Gondek

Secretary - Becky Efird




With the exception of the position of corporal, all other positions up for
election for military also went uncontested. The rank of corporal had a total of
five competing members all of whom gave a rousing election speech, with the
exception of Johnny. Im not sure that his speech could be defined as rousing.
Five men ran for the position but only two would be elected. It was a difficult
decision for our members as they pondered who would be the next corporal to
assemble water details and and instruct the units inability to keep

a straight line while moving in formation, but it had to be done. The intensity of
the competition was so thick you could have cut it with one of Robbie's day old
loaf of bread. In the end, Corporal Wikarski and Puzella would be left standing
to lead. Thank you goes out to Jake Celmer, Ricky Higgins, and Johnny Fross
for throwing your hat into the ring. You can go back to being privates and not
having to worry about who is doing the next water detail, Paul and I will ponder
that one pards.

The following are the command staff for 2015:
Captain - Steve Domke

1st Sargent - John Fross

2nd Sargent - Joe Frost

Corporal - Paul Wikarski

Corporal - Tim Puzella

Adjutant - Jim Celmer

Recruiter - Tim Puzella

Administrative Update

The annual 4th Texas game night will be held January 17th and 18th. This event is for
members only and will be held at Captain Domke's house. For directions to the home
contact Steve at demreble@netzero.com . Jake Celmer is in the process of assembling
a group on the early afternoon of Jan 17th to go see the movie American Sniper. If anyone
is interested contact Jake at jacobtcel@yahoo.com

-

Just as a reminder there will be a corporate meeting on Friday February 6th. This
meeting will be focusing on discussing our 2015 events. Currently the 4th Texas is
attending the 150th Surrender at Appomattox Court House. The details for the event



are still being worked out and will be released once they are finalized. All meetings
will begin promptly at 7:30 pm. The Location is at Holy Cross Lutheran Church
30003 Ryan Road Warren MI. The church is located between 12 and 13 Mile Roads
on the West side of Ryan.

Membership dues Payments in the form of check or money order should be
made out to Multi Lakes Association for Civil War Studies. Please mail
payments to 4th Texas Co. E, 15625 S. Huron Drive Romulus MI 48174
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